5906 ElMonte, Mission, Kansas April 9, 1942

Registrar,
Summer Session
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Sir:

I am writing to thank you for the booklet you sent me on Summer session work and will appreciate it very much if you will send me the new booklet April 10th when it is issued.

I want all the information I can possibly obtain on Physical Education work. Could I also take typing along with this work? Have had one year of typing but want some advanced typing work too.

Thank you for your kindness and attention.

Yours very truly,

BILL GUILFOIL